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Via email: Lauren.Evans@planning.nsw.gov.au  

 

Dear Ms Evans 

Glendell Continued Operations Project (SSD 9349) & Mount Owen Continued 
Operations Project (SSD 5850 MOD 4) 

I refer to your email dated 10 December 2019 inviting Subsidence Advisory NSW to provide 
comment on the Glendell Continued Operations Project (SSD 9349) & Mount Owen Continued 
Operations Project (SSD 5850 MOD 4). 

Subsidence Advisory NSW understands the project involves the continuation of open cut mining 
operations at the Glendell Mine which forms part of the Mount Owen Complex. 

The application acknowledges approval is required for development within a Mine Subsidence 
District under Section 22 of the Coal Mine Subsidence Compensation Act 2017. Subsidence 
Advisory NSW considers no further comment is necessary. 

Please contact me on (02) 4677 1967 or at matthew.montgomery@customerservice.nsw.gov.au if 
you have any questions or wish to discuss. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Matthew Montgomery 
Infrastructure Manager, Subsidence Advisory NSW 

31 January 2020 

 

Ms Lauren Evans 
Team Leader 
Energy and Resource Assessments │ Planning and Assessment 
NSW Planning, Industry & Environment 
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24 Hour Emergency Service: 1800 248 083 (Free Call) 
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